
Fences are up on W. Marsala Dr.—25 homes have fences and gates! The 
fences are well built and look good. I believe you will be proud to own one. 
 
Fence work has started on N. Marsala Dr. and will continue along even-
numbered homes. (The BVHOA and the VVHOA are continuing their 
discussion of financing regarding the BV/VV fence line behind odd-
numbered homes.) From N. Marsala Dr. the contractor will complete 
construction on E. Marsala Dr. 
 
From E. Marsala fence replacement will move to: 
 Capri Court and from there to 
 E. Capri Drive & Capri Place Lane homes that do not back up to 

VillaVerde. Homeowners on these streets should clear the necessary 
1’ path along their fence lines. If Homeowners need assistance, they 
should sign up at the Clubhouse to get assistance from Rusticscapes. 
The Contractor should be at these locations in about 1 week. 

 
After this the Contractor will move across N. Riviera. Specifics on these 
homes will be announced next week, if available, and the work progresses as 
planned. Weather conditions are always a factor. 
 
EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY! 
 
Vacations and extended absences are influencing Billy Potter’s Inspector 
Crew. We need more help! Advantages are: 
--Join a highly trained, friendly, well-oiled group doing an important job. 
--Outside work--some in shady areas. 
--Meet new friends. 
--Training will be provided, previous experience not required. 
--Salary range: $0 to $000 (Can’t have everything.) 
 
Seriously, its an opportunity to help the Community achieve its goal of 
better fences that will enhance the appearance of BellaVita and protect our 
property values. 

 


